From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 5:28 PM

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting;
Hall, David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole

Subject: IRC eComment

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First. Name :
Christine

Last_Name:
Lopez

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
My name is Christine Lopez, Community Engagement Coordinator with Think Dignity, a homeless advocacy agency in
San Diego that provides services to our homeless folks countywide.

| hope this commission draws a South County Border District that upholds the Voting Rights Act and includes all of San
Diego’s border communities from San Ysidro all across the international border. A district along the border would give
voice to so many of our South County residents with family and jobs on both sides of the border. A district along the
border would help ensure the cross-border priorities that matter greatly to all of South County are truly heard by the
Board of Supervisors - the Tijuana River sewage crisis, pollution and gridlock at the Ports of Entry, compassionate
immigration policies that embrace San Diego’s diversity and immigrant roots. A district along the border would help
improve cross border economic and cultural connections at the heart of our cross-border region’s prosperity and
diversity.

Submit :
Submit





